
 

       
 

            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Are You Approachable? 
 

 
As Christians, we are “members of one another” (Rom. 12:5), and we have very 
specific responsibilities to each other.  Our Father expects us to “greet one another,” 
“edify one another,” “comfort one another,” “submit to one another,” “serve one 
another,” “bear one another’s burdens” and “confess [our] trespasses to one 
another” (Rom. 16:16; 14:19; 1 Thess. 4:18; 1 Pet. 5:5; Gal. 5:13; 6:2; Jas. 5:16).  Think 
about these words and consider this key quality that you must possess for these 
things to be possible—you must be approachable!  Think about it! 
How can others greet you, edify you, comfort you, submit to you, serve you, bear your 
burdens or confess trespasses to you, if you are not approachable? It would be 
impossible!  Every Christian, without exception, must be approachable, and some (like 
preachers and elders) must be even more so.  So, a critical question for you to 
consider is this, “Am I approachable?” Are people comfortable in coming to me, 
talking to me, being around me?  Or, are they hesitant to approach me, feeling 
uneasy, uncertain or awkward?  I must honestly evaluate myself! 

Jesus was the most approachable person who ever lived, therefore, He is the perfect 
standard by which we should measure ourselves. 

Being approachable requires humility. Arrogance is such a deterrent, but Jesus, the 
Son of God, “humbled Himself” (Phil. 2:8).  Am I humble, truly humble? 
Being approachable requires compassion. When one’s heart is moved, one will be 
moved to appropriate and loving action, as Jesus was (Matt. 9:36).  Am I 
compassionate, truly compassionate? 
Being approachable requires friendliness. Jesus was friendly, even to those who were 
not friendly toward Him (John 4:9), and even took time for little children (Matt. 19:13-
15).  Am I friendly? 
Being approachable requires openness. Jesus opened Himself up to the point that 
anyone could approach Him at any time about any matter (Matt. 9).  Am I open and 
available to my brethren? 
Being approachable requires trustworthiness. People opened up to Jesus about their 
darkest troubles, because they knew He could be trusted.  Am I truly trustworthy? 
Being approachable requires a willingness to help. People who followed Jesus and 
heard about Jesus knew that, if nothing else was true about Him, He was willing to 
help people out.  Am I truly (and obviously) willing to help? 

To properly obey the “one another” commands of God, I must be approachable!  How 
would Jesus grade me? 
 
~by David Sproule 
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TIME OF SERVICES 
 

Bible Class:   9:30 am 

Worship 10:30 am 
Evening 6:00 pm 

Wednesday pm       7:00 pm 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays   
Renee Birge 1/17  

Anna Kennedy 1/18 

Melba Welch 1/20 

Wyatt Smothermon 1/21 

Regina Spencer 1/23 

Cody Higgins 1/23 

 

Anniversaries 
Bill & Cindy Schindler 1/17 

Bobby and Susan Carney 1/20 

John & Danyelle Smith 1/20 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome/Prayer:  Dak Jones 

Song Leader: Ricky Patterson 

Scripture Reading:  Tracy Beaty 

                         1 Corinthians 11:17-28 

Lord’s Table:  

          Bread Prayer – Jeff Thompson 

          Fruit of the Vine Prayer – Kerry Jones 

         Contribution Prayer – David Davenport 

Closing Prayer:  Jared Light 
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                    Be sure to tune in to “Let the Bible Speak” Sundays 6:30 am on KTEN NBC 10 and 9:30 am KTEN ABC 9. 

 

 
 

           January Assignments 

 

 

Collinsville Church of Christ   PO Box 2, 201 Walnut Street    January 17, 2021 

Volume 2021, Issue  3             

 

Collinsville Messenger 
 

18 Then Jesus came to them 

and said, “All authority in 

heaven and on earth has 

been given to 

me. 19 Therefore go and 

make disciples of all 

nations, baptizing them in 

the name of the Father and 

of the Son and of the Holy 

Spirit, 20 and teaching them 

to obey everything I have 

commanded you. And 

surely, I am with 

you always, to the very end 

of the age.” 

              Matthew 29:18-20 
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https://biblia.com/bible/esv/Matt.%2019.13-15
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Hospital/Rehab  
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Rosina Magana, mother of Julita Huddleston, fell and 

fractured her pelvis. She will start rehab this week. 

Dorothy Jones is now at home.  Please send all 

correspondence to her home address: 4864 West Line 

Rd., Whitesboro, TX 76240. Her phone number is (972) 

679-7847. 

Dalton Williams, member of our community is now at 

home but continues to need our prayers. 

Keith Welch is still having problems with his eye.  Pray 

for a solution. 

Sharon Gilbreath Light’s mother, Carolyn Gilbreath has 

COVID as well as a broken hip. 

With Don Graham’s passing, keep Betty and the family 

in our prayers.  

Ann Beavert has been having some health issues.    

Please pray for Ann to help find out for sure what is 

causing her struggles. 

Becky Beaty’s brother and sister-in-law have tested 

positive for COVID as well as their son and daughter 

and her family. 

Doug Johnson, former member of our congregation, 

has COVID and is on a ventilator. 

Bob Walker, member of our community, has COVID. 

Nelda Cook’s arthritis is flared up.  Please pray for her. 

Stephanie McWilliams, daughter of Marcy Adams, has 

been diagnosed with MS. 
                                                   Prayer list continued …..               
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Sunday, January 10th  - 9:30 AM Bible classes inside the building. 
 
                            10:30 AM Worship inside the building.   For those homebound or with weakened  

               immune systems please go to:  www.collinsvillecofc.org and click on “view live”on      
Facebook.com/CollinsvilleChurchofChrist. 
 

Sunday, January 10th -  6:00 PM Worship will be inside the building and Facebook. 

Mondays  - Zoom classes will be on the book of Hebrews.  Class will resume on Monday, January 18th. 

Wednesdays - Ladies Bible Class will resume on Wednesday, January 20th at 10:00 AM.  Please wear your  

mask and social distancing will be practiced. 

Wednesday, January 13th - 7:00 PM class will be at the church as well as on Facebook. 

 

 

 

 
Vital Statistics 

Sunday Morning Bible………………………….…………45 
Sunday Morning Assembly………………….…..………73 

Online viewership …………….……………..…….…..…154 

Sunday Evening Assembly……………………………….21 

Sunday Evening Online Viewership ……………....138 

Wednesday Evening Assembly …………………..……31 

Wednesday Evening Online Viewership ……….…125 

Weekly Budget……………………………..…..…….……$4,643 

Contribution Last Sunday………………….............$4,345 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rod Tate, Tammy’s Dad, is back in the hospital as the 

fluid on his lungs has come back.  They are doing several 

tests to try to find out what is causing it.  He and Mimi 

need our prayers. 

Diana Mullins, Tammy’s cousin passed away on January 

12th.  Pray for her family. 

Shelly Rubey, daughter of Betty Graham is back to work 

however she is having headaches and trouble focusing.  

Please continue to pray for Shelly. 

Rick Carney, a member of our community, is now at 

home and doing better. 

Bob Walker a member of our community has COVID. 

Cory Jones is in great pain with neck issues. 

Lila Beth Davis has COVID as well as her sister Nancy, 

her son Rorry and grandson, Derrick.   Please keep this 

whole family in your prayers for a quick recovery. 

Jim and Linda Barnes both have COVID as well as Jim’s 

Mom, Dad, sister, and nephew.  Pray for the Barnes 

family. 

Gayla Godsey, Scott’s neighbor, has COVID. 

Dave Garner, former elder for Scott, has COVID. 

Steve Gibson, former elder for Scott, has COVID.                                                                                         

Chico and Sally Light’s daughter, Alyssa and her 

husband, Ryan Harper as well as their children all have 

COVID. 

Dortha Reed, mother of Jeff Reed, is recovering from 

COVID.   His father, Carl Reed has been put on hospice. 

Millie Scott Sides, Scott and Tammy’s granddaughter is 

having issues with keeping her food down.  They are 

asking for prayers for her. 

Charlene King has a new address of 10809 Middleglen 

Rd., Haslet, TX 76052.  Although she may not be able to 

hear you, you can call 817-439-9020 after 10:00 AM.  

She loves getting cards. 

Jack and Martha Beaver both have COVID.  Jack is at 

TMC, Martha is at home.  Pray for them. 
    

 
 
                                   

                                                       

 

All Bible classes, Sunday morning, Sunday evening 

services and Wednesday evening services in the 

building. 

 

We have provided online class lessons for our 

children.  These are in continuation of our in -

person classes so the children do not miss 

anything during this time. 

   

Simply go to our website: www.collinsvillecofc.org  

and look for Bible Classes.  Pick the one you are 

looking for and download that week’s lesson.  

 4 and 5 year old’s 

3rd, 4th and 5th grade 

Teens                                             
                                                                   

 

The Food Pantry is open to our community bi-weekly.  

Our next pantry date is Monday, January 25th   

between the hours of 7:30 am-10:00.  If you know of 

anyone in our community who is in need during the 

meantime, please have them contact the church at 

903-429-6313. 

                                         

 

 

Military 
J. R. Lance Matt Frizzell Zack Turpen 

Chad Lorenz Trea Baker Matt Upton 

Logan Nielsen Seth Rodriguez Brock Murray 

Madalyn Baker Garrett Brewer Hunter Brewer 
 

Those to continue to remember in Prayer: 
**We have removed several names from our list this 

week as we always do at the first of each year. If we have 

removed your name in error, please let us know so we 

can add it back in. 
Sylvia Goodman Lila Beth Davis Rebecca Denton  

Melba Welch J.D. Pruitt Shelby Ansley 

Casey Jones Family   Brandy Black   Lois Petty 

Cindy Schindler       Bill Schindler      Billy Don Smith 

Terry Butler         Charlene King       Wade Kennedy 

Keith Welch       Betty Graham         Adell Thompson 

Jason Achimon   Juvean Snell          Tommy Blackburn 

Cindy Price          Tammy Sides       Eddie Baker 

Lanette Swindle  Brian Vannoy 

 

      

    

 

     

 

 

 

Continuation of Prayer list: 

 

 

Sunday Sermon Titles 

Sunday AM: “A Look At John Series” 

    Lesson 17 

            “Jesus The Good Shepherd” 

John 10 

Sunday PM: “Why Don’t I Feel Forgiven?” 

Part 2 

1 John 3:19-22 

                            

                              

 
 

Calendar of Events 

Bible Class Opportunities 

 

http://www.collinsvillecofc.org/

